
Mr Vince Kelly 
President 

Australian Government 

Australian Industrial Registry 

Police Federation of Australia 
Northern Territory Police Branch 
GPO Box2350 
DARWIN NT 0801 

Dear Mr Kelly, 

Level 35, Nauru House 
80 Collins Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne, VIC 3001 
Telephone: (03) 8661 7822 

Fax: (03) 9654 6672 

Re: Application for certificate of exemption from financial reporting requirements 

s271 Schedule 1 B of the Workplace Relations Act 1996- FR 2005/279 

I refer to your application for a certificate of exemption under s271 (1) of Schedule 1 B of the 
Workplace Relations Act 1996, in respect of the Northern Territory Police Branch of the Police 
Federation of Australia for financial year ended 30 June 2005. The application was received in 
the Industrial Registry on 17 October 2005. 

I have granted the application. My certificate is enclosed. 

In relation to any future application by the branch under s271 (1) of Schedule 1 B, I draw your 
attention to the provisions of s271 (3) which state as follows: 

The application must be made to a Registrar within 90 days, or such longer period as 
the Registrar allows, after the end of the financial year. 

Should you wish to discuss this letter, please contact Andrew Schultz on (03) 8661 7799. 

Yours sincerely, 

-- 't----. 

TERRY NASSIOS 
Deputy Industrial Registrar 

20 October 2005 



Workplace Relations Act 1996 

s.271 certificate of exemption from requirements of Chapter 8, Part 3, Schedule 1 B 

Police Federation of Australia 
(FR2005/279) 

CERTIFICATE 

On 17 October 2005 an application was made under subsection 271 (1) of Schedule 1 B of the 

Workplace Relations Act 1996 for a certificate of exemption by the Northern Territory Police 

Branch of the Police Federation of Australia, in respect of financial year ended 30 June 2005. I am 

satisfied that the said Branch is a reporting unit that did not have any financial affairs in the year 

ended 30 June 2005. 

• 

Terry Nassios 
DEPUTY INDUSTRIAL REGISTRAR 

20 October 2005 



., 

Northern Territory Police Association Incorporated 

Federal Industrial Registrar 
Australian Industrial Registry 
GPO Box 19945 
Melbourne Vic 3001 

12/10/05 

Dear Sir 

Exemption relating to financial matters 
NT Branch of Police Federation of Australia 

In terms of section 271 of Schedu!e 1B of the Workplace Relations Act 1996 I make 
application for a certificate of exemption in relation to our requirement to submit a 
financial return for the financial year ending 30 June 2_005. 

I advise that we do not perform any financial business and that our financial affairs are 
such as not to require reporting in terms of the Act. We hold no accounts, monies or 
assets, nor do we receive any form of income on or for the Police Federation of 
Australia. 

Yours faithfully 

V.tiiA 
Vin:e'ny 
President 

5 Foelsche Street, Darwin NT (iJ'O Box 2350 Darwin NT 0801 
Phone: (08) 8981 8840 Fax: (08) 8981 6219 E-mail: admin@ntpa.com.au 


